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This Sunday, Disney's Moana, the Final Film in the 2024 Free 

Family Film Series Presented by Tompkins Bank 
 

The Film Will be Shown on Screen at Shea’s Buffalo Theatre on April 21 
 

Shea’s Performing Arts Center invites the public to see Disney’s Moana, the latest feature 
in the 2024 Free Family Film Series presented by Tompkins Bank.  The film will play in 
Shea’s Buffalo Theatre on Sunday, April 21, 2024 at 2:00pm.   
 
“This is a great opportunity for families to enjoy a fun event together while experiencing the 
wonder that is Shea’s Buffalo,” said Brian Higgins, President and CEO of Shea’s Performing 
Arts Center.   
 
Disney’s Moana, rated PG, takes viewers on an animated, musical adventure.  Doors to 
Shea’s Buffalo will open at 1:00pm on Sunday. Seats are available on a first-come, first-
serve basis. 
 
Tickets are free to the public but limited.  Free tickets to this event must be reserved online 
through the Shea’s Performing Arts Center website at: 
https://www.sheas.org/performances/free-family-film-series-moana/ 
 
This is the last movie in the 2024 Free Family Film Series presented by Tompkins Bank, 
which ran from January through April. The program also featured the films: SING, 
Remember the Titans, Disney/Pixar SOUL, and the Super Mario Brothers Movie. 
 
For more information on Shea’s Performing Arts Center programs and performances, visit 
www.sheas.org.   
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